S7.

CONSULATION AND ENGAGEMENT - SCRUTINY

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Corporate and
Neighbourhood Services on the annual scrutiny programme agreed at the meeting
of the Committee on 13 June 2013 (Paragraph S8 refers) and indicating that one of
the areas for scrutiny was the adequacy of the Council’s approach to consultation
with the public and community engagement more generally.

Decision

The Committee agreed that the Scrutiny Panel consist of 5 members from
the Administration and Opposition on a 3:2 basis.



